

ANDREW M. CUOMO GOVERNOR

June 15-19, 2015

Dear Friends:

It is a pleasure to extend warm greetings to everyone gathered for the Third Annual New York Energy Week.

Across New York State, we see communities, innovative companies, and citizens coming together to support new energy solutions. We are proud of these ambitious efforts to advance clean, efficient energy technology, wise resource use, and environmental stewardship. And we are equally proud to support these trends with New York State's comprehensive *Reforming the Energy Vision* initiative, which works in concert with community and industry. Through public-private partnership and collaboration, New York has moved to a place of national leadership in energy innovation.

I would like to recognize and thank EnerKnol for establishing New York Energy Week and drawing energy experts from across the country to New York to discuss and learn about the latest advanced energy topics. The critical engagement with industry conducted by groups like EnerKnol makes it possible for our energy system to move into the modern era.

I am proud to endorse 2015 New York Energy Week and send best wishes to all for a productive and successful event.

ANDREW M. CUOMO